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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 5, 2003

TO: Honorable Carlos Uresti, Chair, House Committee on Human Services 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB1194 by Carona (Relating to the regulation of certain facilities, homes, and agencies that 
provide child-care services.), As Engrossed

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend various provisions of the Human Resources Code relating to the licensing and 
regulation of child care facilities. The bill would require that any person who operates a child care 
institution/facility be licensed and would eliminate alternative accreditation options for these entities. 

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 530 Department of Protective and Regulatory Services, 655 Department of Mental 
Health and Mental Retardation
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